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TITLE: Churchill Marine Observatory - Environmental Observing (CMO-EQ}) System

OBJECTIVES OF RESEARCH:

Our plans for this upcoming field season are to retrieve the four oceanographic moorings currently
deployed in Hudson Bay. We will also include retrieval of mooring CHO1. Our Plan will be to use
the Canadian Coast Guard ship Henry Larsen to retrieve the four CMO moorings this field season
.The CCGS Henry Larsen will have a technician from the University of Manitoba, Vladislav
Petrusevich, onboard the ship to coordinate mooring retrieval with the assistance of CCGS crew.
Mr. Petrusevich would board the CCGS Henry Larsen in the south and disembark in Churchill,
Manitoba. Retrieval will basically take a few hours at each mooring location, In summary, the
oceanographic data collected as part of the sea ice camp, SIMEP and CMO-EOQ projects will
provide invaluable insight into the base of the marine ecosystem in Hudson Bay.

TERMS & CONDITIONS:

The holder of the licence will be bound by the terms and conditions of the Nunavut Impact Review
Board Screening Decision Report and the Department of Culture & Heritage archaeological sites
terms and conditions. The license holder will abide by all special public health protection measures
imposed by Nunavut's Chief Medical Officer of Health in response to the Covid-19 Pandemic,
including restrictions on non-essential travel to Nunavut. These terms and conditions will form
part of this licence

DATA COLLECTION IN NU:
DATES: September 09, 2020-October 07, 2020
LOCATION: Shorelines of West Hudson Bay, Hudson Strait & Foxe Basin

Scientific Research License 03 009 20R-M expires on December 31, 2020
Issued at Iqaluit, NU on August 28, 2020
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